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MONTEREY PUBLIC LIBRARY SEEKS FEEDBACK FROM COMMUNITY 

Library and Bookmobile Opening Hours and Operations Survey  
 

Monterey, CA. – The Monterey Public Library wants your opinion on how patrons would prefer to 

use the library. Currently, the Library is open Tuesday through Saturday from 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 

p.m., and the Bookmobile operates Tuesday through Thursday.  

 

“We developed a quick, one-page, survey to ask patrons and potential patrons when they most 

want to use the library services in person, and where they would like to meet the Bookmobile,” 

said Monterey Public Library and Museums Director Brian Edwards. “The ‘when and where’ is so 

important to know when serving the community, and we want to connect with as many people as 

possible.”  

 

The survey ends December 31, 2022, and takes less than five minutes to complete.   Survey 

results will be posted in early 2023 on the Have Your Say Monterey page at 

https://haveyoursaymonterey.org.   

 

The survey link is available in English and Spanish: 

SURVEY IN ENGLISH: https://surveymonkey.com/r/YB6STCT  

SURVEY IN SPANISH: https://surveymonkey.com/r/YWPRR5K  

Survey links and information are also available at https://haveyoursaymonterey.org/mplhours. 
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